
TOMOYA KATO
Water Land

Bernheim, London
September 8  - October 25, 2025

Ebi no hikari, 2025
Gouache, gofun (colours 
based on calcium car-
bonate), Japanese hemp 
paper, wooden frame 
91 x 117 cm
35 7/8 x 46 in

Kaziki hakujitsu, 2025
Gouache, gofun (colours 
based on calcium car-
bonate), Japanese hemp 
paper, wooden frame
27.3 x 41  cm
10 3/4 x 16 1/8 in

Kazikitou no heya (atama 
ni hana ga gaeru), 2025
Gouache, gofun (colours 
based on calcium car-
bonate), Japanese hemp 
paper, wooden frame
45.5 x 38 cm
17 7/8 x 15 in

Himo no hana, 2023
Gouache, gofun (colours 
based on calcium car-
bonate), Japanese hemp 
paper, wooden frame
32 x 41 cm
12 5/8 x 16 1/8 in

small pond, 2024
Gouache, gofun (colours 
based on calcium car-
bonate), Japanese hemp 
paper, wooden frame
18.5 x 26 cm
7 1/4 x 10 1/4 in

Kimidori no shukufuku, 
2025
Gouache, gofun (colours 
based on calcium car-
bonate), Japanese hemp 
paper, wooden frame
20.5 x 28 cm
8 1/8 x 11 in

Shiro to mizu, 2025
Gouache, gofun (colours 
based on calcium car-
bonate), Japanese hemp 
paper, wooden frame 
33.5 x 24 cm
13 1/4 x 9 1/2 in

Hyohon (water), 2025
Collage 
86.5 x 122.5 cm
34 x 48 1/4 in

Kuro no shiro, 2025
Gouache, gofun (colours 
based on calcium car-
bonate), Japanese hemp 
paper, wooden frame 
21 x 30 cm
8 1/4 x 11 4/5 in

unicorn blue, 2021
Gouache, gofun (colours 
based on calcium car-
bonate), Japanese hemp 
paper, wooden frame 
26.5 x 19.5 cm
10 3/8 x 7 5/8 in

Kirikusa, 2021
Gouache, gofun (colours 
based on calcium car-
bonate), Japanese hemp 
paper, wooden frame 
22.5 x 22.5 cm
8 7/8 x 8 7/8 in



TOMOYA KATO
Water Land

Bernheim, London
September 8  - October 25, 2025

Kusamura Denka, 2022
Gouache, gofun (colours 
based on calcium car-
bonate), Japanese hemp 
paper, wooden frame 
60.5 x 50.1 x 2 cm
23 7/8 x 19 3/4 x 3/4 in

Seimei no niwa, 2024
Gouache, gofun (colours 
based on calcium car-
bonate), Japanese hemp 
paper, wooden frame 
53 x 45 x 2 cm
20 7/8 x 17 3/4 x 3/4 in

Rokugatsu no ike, 2025
Gouache, gofun (colours 
based on calcium car-
bonate), Japanese hemp 
paper, wooden frame 
45.5 x 45.5 cm
17 7/8 x 17 7/8 in

Ki he omizu atozu, 2024
Gouache, gofun (colours 
based on calcium car-
bonate), Japanese hemp 
paper, wooden frame 
122 x 146 cm
48 x 57 1/2 in

Unicorn syndrome, 2019
Gouache, gofun (colours 
based on calcium car-
bonate), Japanese hemp 
paper, wooden frame 
42 x 32 x 23 cm
16 1/2 x 12 5/8 x 9 in

Hanamure, 2021
Gouache, gofun (colours 
based on calcium car-
bonate), Japanese hemp 
paper, wooden frame 
80 x 117 cm
31 1/2 x 46 in

Nemuru Hana, 2022
Gouache, gofun (colours 
based on calcium car-
bonate), Japanese hemp 
paper, wooden frame, glass 
40.7 x 50 x 2 cm
16 x 19 3/4 x 3/4 in

river river, 2025
Gouache, gofun (colours 
based on calcium car-
bonate), Japanese hemp 
paper, wooden frame
22 x 27.5 cm
8 5/8 x 10 7/8 in

yamabuki biraki, 2024
Gouache, gofun (colours 
based on calcium car-
bonate), Japanese hemp 
paper, wooden frame, glass
22 x 27.5 x 2cm
8 5/8 x 10 7/8 x 3/4 in

Tubo to Uma no heya, 2025
Gouache, gofun (colours 
based on calcium car-
bonate), Japanese hemp 
paper, wooden frame
45.5 x 38 cm
17 7/8 x 15 in

Hai iro no niwa, 2019
Gouache, gofun (colours 
based on calcium car-
bonate), Japanese hemp 
paper, wooden frame 
112 x 146 cm
44 1/8 x 57 1/2 in


